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Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to thank you for agendizing grant funding for the Conejo Community
Outreach Diaper Bank. The diaper bank helps struggling families of all political and
religious backgrounds in the Conejo Valley. They provide diapers and wipes to
about 350 babies and children every month but they still have a waiting list of families
who need help. Your support means everything to these families in the Conejo Valley.

Best regards,
Leila
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